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March 4, 2020

May 10, 2002

Dear Sam Barcia:
I want to thank you for your management of our account for the past 2 years. Telecommunications is a difficult service to administer and you were there when we needed you. 

It is unfortunate to hear the news of your departure; it is even more unfortunate for Adelphia, as Martin Memorial will look elsewhere for its services. 

As it is typical in telecommunications, our account had its problems implementing circuits transitioned from BellSouth, and where others would shy away from the heat, you kept yourself involved.

Before your company went into Chapter 11, I know you were on a career track and closing in on an opportunity for a GM position and just to let you know, we may have kept our account intact if this was the case. Martin Memorial and I cannot afford to lose the follow-up that you provided versus what transpired with upper management there. I appreciated you sticking your neck out to pound the table with your higher management’s unfulfilled promises. Perhaps they should have taken heed of your advice.

As a half million dollar account, I think you and your assigned team were the only ones who truly valued Martin Memorial as a priority, which says a lot for your managing skills.

Let us know where you go and you are welcome to continue a business relationship with Martin Memorial Hospital.

Sincerely,

